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WYCHBOLD FIRST & NURSERY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Friday 10th February – Reception Class Eye Test 
Tues 14th   – 17th – Scholastic Book Fair 3.30pm 
Fri 17th February – School Disco 5.30pm-
7.00pm (Further details to follow) 
Mon 20th-24th February – Half Term 
Mon 27th February – School Re-Opens 
Weds 1st March – Parents Evening – details to 
follow 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

 
Wrens 91.14% 

Robins 95.71% 

Starlings 96.67% 

Owls 97.27% 

Eagles 90.32% 

Whole School  94.55% 
Attendance Target 96% 

Dear Parents, 

 

With January past we can start looking forward to the Spring and the outdoor learning and events that this 

will bring.  We will be keen to develop wider links with the community for our Fun Friday activities, so if you 

are part of a group or know of a club or individual who would be willing to come in and share their skills and 

experience with the children, please let us know.   

 

Eagles class had a superb visit yesterday to the @Bristol Museum.  They were engaged and excited all day 

and Miss Neal and the staff were incredibly proud of them.  Well done Eagles! 

 

Mrs Howitt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

We are currently collecting 

Sainsbury’s Active Vouchers, please 

bring in any you may receive to 

school. Thank you. 

Sainsbury’s Active Vouchers 

Fantastic February Fun at the County Museum, 

Hartlebury Castle Craft Activities Tues 21 – Fri 24 

February 

Come and make variety of springtime crafts including; 
collage pasta trees, crepe paper tulips and minibeast 
masks!   
Follow the Spring Explorer Trail around the Museum 
Normal admissions apply (£13 per family, under 5s free) 
An additional charge of £2 per child applies for the day's 
activities 
Please call 01299 250416 for further information 
County Museum, Hartlebury Castle, Hartlebury, 
Kidderminster, DY11 7XZ 
 
 

 

The Friends are holding a school 

disco on Friday 17th February from 

5.30-7.00pm. Tickets will be £1. 

Further details to follow.  

Friends School Disco 

We have had a case of head lice reported in 

school, please therefore ensure you check 

your child’s hair for any lice and keep long hair 

tied up at all times. Thank you. 

 

Scholastic books will be in school from 

Tuesday 14th February to Friday 17th at 

3.30pm selling a variety of children’s 

books. The books will be on display in the 

school hall. The children will all receive a 

World Day Book token which can be used 

against a purchase of a book.  

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAYRE 


